

CHESTER SCHOOLS of DISTINCTION WHERE CHILDREN SHINE

Office of the Superintendent

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-7383 Fax: 908-879-5887

Business Office

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-7373 Fax: 908-879-5887

Dickerson Elementary School

Route 24 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-5313 Fax: 908-879-7018

Bragg Intermediate School

Route 24 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-5324 Fax: 908-879-5438

Black River Middle School

Route 513 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-6363 Fax: 908-879-9085

Student Services Department

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-6004 Fax: 908-879-8670

Buildings & Grounds

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-3640 Fax: 908-879-5887 May 20, 2016

Dear Parents:

After our seemingly endless winter, spring has sprung! Among the many things happening here at Bragg School are the Spring Concerts and all their preparations. Your child's classroom teacher has been given a list of Band and Chorus rehearsals scheduled for the coming weeks. Please support your child during this time of extra commitments and responsibilities by helping them to plan ahead when completing classwork and attending rehearsals.

The Spring Concert for all 4th Grade students, 4th Select Select Chorus, and piano soloists will be held on Wednesday, June 15th at 7:30PM in the Dickerson School Gym. We ask that you assist your children in doing the following the night of the concert:

- 1. **Report on time.** The report time on the night of the concert is 7:15 P.M. Students should report <u>directly to their assigned rooms</u> for line-up.
- 2. Report to the correct room:

Select Chorus- Music Room (Mrs. Snow's room). 4th Grade students not in Select Chorus- Classrooms in the 1st Grade Hallway at the bottom of the ramp. Look for the sign with your child's teacher's name outside the door.

- 3. Wear proper concert attire. We have asked the children to <u>not</u> wear T-shirts, jeans, flip-flops, and if possible, sneakers. For safety reasons, any open shoes should have a strap that goes around the back of the foot. Please stress to your children that this is a special occasion, and such occasions require them to look their best.
- 4. Enjoy the concert experience. To ensure the best atmosphere for all involved, we ask that all children not performing be accompanied by an adult at all times. Please accompany crying children out into the hallway, as to not disturb the performers. Please remain quiet during the performance out of courtesy for the performers and other audience members.
- 5. Arrange a meeting place. Be sure your child knows where to meet you after they are finished performing, and have a safe trip home!

Thank you for the support you have provided for your children. We are looking forward to a successful conclusion to this school year.

Joven U

Sincerely.

Vocal Music Teacher



CHESTER SCHOOLS OF DISTINCTION WHERE CHILDREN SHINE

Office of the Superintendent

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-7383 Fax: 908-879-5887

Business Office

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-7373 Fax: 908-879-5887

Dickerson Elementary School

Route 24 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-5313 Fax: 908-879-7018

Bragg Intermediate School

Route 24 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-5324 Fax: 908-879-5438

Black River Middle School

Route 513 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-6363 Fax: 908-879-9085

Student Services Department

50 North Road Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-6004 Fax: 908-879-8670

Buildings & Grounds 50 North Road

Building 4 Chester, NJ 07930 Phone: 908-879-3640 Fax: 908-879-5887 May 20, 2016

Dear Parents:

We are approaching the end of the school year and spring has sprung! Among the many things happening here at Bragg School are the Spring Concerts and all their preparations. Your child's classroom teacher has been given a list of Band and Chorus rehearsals scheduled for the coming weeks. Please support your child during this time of extra commitments and responsibilities by helping them to plan ahead when completing class work and attending rehearsals.

The Spring Concert for all 3rd Graders, the 5th Grade Select Chorus, and student piano soloists will be held on Wednesday, June 15th at 6:00PM in the <u>Dickerson School Gymnasium</u>. We ask that you assist your children in doing the following the evening of the concert:

- 1. **Report on time**. The report time on the night of the concert is 5:45 PM. Students should report <u>directly to their assigned rooms for line-up</u>.
- 2. Report to the correct room:

5th Grade Select Chorus- Music Room (Mrs. Snow's room)
5th Grade String Ensemble- Cases on Stage
3rd Grade students look for their classroom teacher's name outside of classrooms in the 1st grade hallway at the bottom of the ramp.

- 3. Wear proper concert attire. We have asked the children to <u>not</u> wear T-shirts, jeans, flip-flops, and if possible, sneakers. For safety reasons, any open shoes should have a strap that goes around the back of the foot. Please stress to your children that this is a special occasion, and such occasions require them to look their best.
- 4. **Enjoy the concert experience.** To ensure the best atmosphere for all involved, we ask that all children not performing be accompanied by an adult at all times. Please accompany crying children out into the hallway, as to not disturb the performers. Please remain quiet during the performance out of courtesy for the performers and other audience members.
- 5. **Arrange a meeting place.** Be sure your child knows where to meet you after they are finished performing, and have a safe trip home!

Thank you for the support you have provided for your children. We are looking forward to a successful conclusion to this school year.

Sincerely,

Robert Gruver,

Vocal Music Teacher